
Warren County 
Water District 

June 28, 2021 

MS. LINDA BRIDWELL 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
211 SOWER BLVD 
FRANKFORT KY 40602 

RE: Treated Sewage Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Case No. 2021-00243 

Bowling Green Municipal Utilities, our wastewater treatment 
provider, is increasing our wholesale sewage treatment rate 
effective July 1, 2021 . Warren County Water District intends to pass 
this increase through to our retail customers in accordance with 807 
KAR 5:068. In addition , we are requesting that the proposed rate 
increase to our customers be effective July 1, 2021. 

In support of our application for this Treated Sewage Adjustment, 
enclosed are the following documents: 

1. Treated Sewage Adjustment application form. 
2. Exhibit A - Supplier's Notice of Changed Rate 
3. Exhibit B - Computation of Sewage Treatment Adjustment 
4. Exhibit C - Current and Proposed Rates 
5. Exhibit D - Resolution of Board of Commissioners of the 

WCWD approving authorization for wholesale rate and retail 
rate increase 

6. Exhibit E - Proof of Notice to Customers 

Customers have also been notified by mail. If you have any 
questions or need additional information, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

d~D~ 
General Manager 

JMD:sa 

Attachments 
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